
Message from the Demonstrations Track Chairs of ICSE 2019 
 
   The objective of the ICSE 2018 Demonstrations Track is to excite the software engineering community about new 
advances in our field through compelling demonstrations that help advance research and practice.  The track is a 
highly interactive venue where researchers and practitioners can demonstrate their tools and discuss them with 
attendees. 
 
   The track received 59 submissions from 239 authors from 23 countries.  Three members of the program committee 
reviewed each submission and further assessed it in the online discussion phase.  The program committee accepted 
30 submissions to be presented in the demonstrations sessions at the conference. 
 
   As the chairs of the ICSE 2019 Demonstration Track, we thank all authors for their submissions and the program 
committee members for their detailed reviews and lively discussion.  We also thank the ICSE 2019 general chair Jo 
Atlee for her help and support. 
 
   We hope you will enjoy the demonstrations at the conference! 
 
 

Justyna Petke 
Demonstrations Chair 
University College London, UK 
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